November 5, 2010

Dear Area 9:

Coming from the DECA Lair at Camas High School, my fellow DECA Officer, Sara Slayton, and I wanted to cordially dedicate this month of November, 2010 to financial literacy. With our temporary economic recession and ridiculous unemployment rate of 14% in Clark County, we thought it was more than appropriate to remember and revisit the importance and benefits of being financially literate. First, what is financially literacy? Its denotation is very abstract and difficult to identify, but being financially literate is essentially having the ability to make informed, intelligent decisions when it comes to budgeting and financing your life. It spans from investing to financial planning, real estate to accounting, but being financially literate is knowing that when you receive your $200 paycheck, it shouldn’t all be spent on a pair of Rock and Republics. 

Feel free to relay this information to your chapters, but here are a few interesting facts we have learned through our research: 

· Research has shown that as little as 10 hours of personal financial education positively affects students’ spending and savings habits

· 53 % of parents agree that their child thinks "money grows on trees"
· Young adults between 20 and 24 represent the fastest growing segment of bankruptcy filings; in fact, more people will file for bankruptcy than will graduate from college
Help us dedicate this month of November, 2010 to financial literacy and its incredible importance and relativity to our world today. Hang posters up, hand out flyers at your student stores and organize speakers to talk to your marketing classes about financial literacy. Let’s get our chapters and communities informed!

Thank you and I’ll see you all in a few months at our first competition!

Regards, 

Evan Klein

Camas DECA Chapter President

Sara Slayton

Camas DECA Activities Coordinator
